BEFORE THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
COUNTY OF TULARE, STATE OF CALIFORNIA

IN THE MATTER OF Lease Agreement for )
space located at 346 N. Porter Road ) Resolution No. 2023-0174
: ) Agreement No. 31096

)
UPON MOTION OF SUPERVISOR MICARI, SECONDED BY SUPERVISOR
VALERO, THE FOLLOWING WAS ADOPTED BY THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS, AT
AN OFFICIAL MEETING HELD MARCH 7, 2023, BY THE FOLLOWING VOTE:

AYES: SUPERVISORS MICARI, VANDER POEL, SHUKLIAN, VALERO AND
TOWNSEND
NOES: NONE
ABSTAIN: NONE
ABSENT: NONE

ATTEST: JASONT. BRITT
COUNTY ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER/
CLERK, BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

BY: (Miq, \Pw

Déplity Clerk”

* k %k % *k Kk * * * * * *k *x *k * * % *

1. Approved a Lease Agreement for space located at 346 N. Porter Road,
Porterville, for the County’s use as Lessee with Robert A. Ruffa and Carolyn L.
Ruffa as Lessor for a term of three years effective upon Board approval.

2. Approved the temporary closure of the Agricultural Commissioner’'s Porterville
District Office located at 75 W. Olive from March 7, 2023, through March 17,
2023, for the transition to the new office space located at 346 N. Porter Road,
Porterville.

3. Approved the temporary closure of the Resource Management Agency building
inspectors Porterville Office located at 75 W. Olive from March 7, 2023, through
March 17, 2023, for the transition to the new office space located at 346 N. Porter
Road, Porterville.

4. Authorized the Chair to sign the Lease Agreement.

GSA
3/7/2023
JJB



